
BMAN11230 Health & Safety
Induction Course via Blackboard

As part of Welcome Week 
activities, you will need to 
complete the short e-course listed 
above. You will need to obtain a 
“pass” by the end of the week. We 
strongly recommend you complete 
this course on Monday 18th 
September as this will allow you to 
concentrate on other Welcome 
Week activities. 
The course has two parts: 
“University Expectations” and 
“Your Safety”, which needs to be 
completed in or-der. The course 
contains video and audio so you 
will require head-phones and it 
should take no longer than one 
hour to complete. 

If you do not complete this course, 
you may be prevented from 
accessing parts of the campus or 
student system. 


